
 

April 15th, 2024 

Hello neighbor, 

It’s that time again to pay your HOA fees and this is a friendly reminder that your 2024 HOA dues need to be sent in by June 30, 
2024. 

Please remit payment with the invoice below for $150.00 to P.O. BOX 5531 Canton, Georgia 30114.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please email our Treasurer, Steve Collier @ theplayerstcp@gmail.com  

Please take note that we have a new Copper Hills Community Website CopperHillsCommunity.com  and the site provides the 
following: 

• A WELCOMING format for all homeowners to feel a continuity to the Copper Hills community and each other. 
• A place where homeowners can openly CONNECT with the HOA Board and the ACC and communicate effectively. 
• A place where FORMS such as the ACC forms, by-laws, and CCRs can be downloaded. 
• A place where we can keep our neighbors INFORMED about our community, Canton, and local activities. 
• A place where important BULLETINS are posted to keep our community homeowners informed on important matters. 
• Request FB access the home page or https://facebook.com/groups/424710282354845/ 

 

Warm regards, 

Copper Hills HOA Board of Directors 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

INVOICE  

NAME: _________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

PLEASE REMIT CHECK FOR $150.00 TO:  

COPPER HILLS HOA  

PO BOX 5531 

CANTON, GA  30114 


